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Ashlyn Mathy

From: Alicia Johnson <chickenmama2@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 5:13 PM

To: Ashlyn Mathy

Cc: chrisjeub@gmail.com

Subject: Monument Glamping

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 
 

I would like to add a letter of support for Monument Glamping.  I am Alicia Johnson and I live up the road at 

3915 Spaatz Rd. 

I understand that Chris and Wendy are wanting to make some improvements to their Glamping Business on 

their property.  I am in full support. 

I have lived up the road for almost 30 years.  I drive by their place frequently through the years.  I did not even 

notice that they had anything going on different at their place. The only reason that it was brought to my 

attention was because the neighbor started posting nasty things about them personally and their business on 

the local social media. I don't think anyone else really noticed or had a problem until they started that. I know 

lots of the neighbors and there has been no talk about it, this is just  my observation and opinion. 

After hearing all of that,  I have made a point to drive by everytime I come home that way to see what I can 

see.  I also have driven to the new development across the creek to see what I can see from there.  I can't see 

anything going on at all.  I can see one tent from the road and a couple of cars in the driveway, thats it. 

We all moved here so we could do what we want on our own property, we all do.  Our neighborhood is full of 

home businesses, cars, RV'S, horses, barns,green houses, sheds, tractors etc...we love it, we all do. I can tell 

you there are far more things going on at many homes that are much more invasive than what they have 

going on at their place. 

I am glad that they have found something nice to do with their property that makes them happy,  I honestly 

would like them to succeed.  They are a nice family, good citizens and all around good people to have 

around.  I am glad to have them in our neigborhood. 

Sincerely, 

Alicia Johnson 


